
 

 

CITY OF TUALATIN 
Staff Report 

 
 
 
 

TO:    Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

FROM:     Sherilyn Lombos, City Manager 
 
DATE:     April 28, 2025 

SUBJECT: 
City Council 2025 Priorities  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Review and discuss the City Council 2025 Priorities. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY:  
At the February 28/March 1 City Council Advance, the City Council discussed their priorities for 2025, along 
with outcomes and specific actions associated with each. Tonight is an opportunity to review that work and 
give any further direction prior to finalizing the 2025 Priorities. 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

- Vision/Priorities/Outcomes/Actions 


